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December 20, 2007
Dear Supervisor Dupray,

During the spring of 2007 the El Dorado County Youth Commission had the opportunity to appoint a
dynamic team of twenty-five youth to represent the youth voice throughout the community. The interview process
brought forth many talented and dedicated youth throughout the community. Unfortunately, due to previous
commitments and time restraints the following youth resigned from their positions (please accept enclosed letters of
resignation):

e Steven Vance — Webmaster

e Gabe Wasserman — Environmental Committee Chair

e  Christina Comer — Health Committee Chair (resigned prior to year commencement therefore no letter of
resignation)

¢ Julian Rambob — Safe Place Committee Chair

Fortunately, the open positions on the El Dorado County Youth Commission were quickly filled by an
excellent team of enthusiastic youth representatives. As the year continued the open positions were not enough to fill
the excitement of youth throughout the community, therefore we have added an additional two youth that have fully
engaged in the opportunities presented. The Youth Commission recommends that the El Dorado County Board of
Supervisors appoints the following youth as members of the El Dorado County Youth Commission through an

official agenda item:

Kate Gorrell — Cultural Committee Chair

Steven Kent — Environmental Committee Chair

Liana Novak — Health Committee Chair

Christina Saloman — Humane Education Committee Chair
Jessica Luna — Humane Education Committee Chair
Dakota Keeton — Safe Place Committee Chair

Eli Nifman — Webmaster

If you have any questions regarding the following subtractions and additions please contact Carol’s office
at (530) 621 5507. Please notify us when the following changes have been made as we would like to update the El
Dorado County Youth Commission members on the El Dorado County list of official commissions.

Sincerely,

Juste. . By

Austin Bay

Co — Chair

District V Commissioner

El Dorado County Youth Commission
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Page 1 of 1

Christine B.-Morris

From: Carol Martin [mcmartin@ucdavis.edu]
Sent:  Tuesday, October 16, 2007 11:24 AM
To: 'Christine B.-Morris'

Subject: FW: Youth Commission

From: Gabe Wasserman [mailto:lakerhater21@hotmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, September 09, 2007 11:09 PM

To: mcmartin@ucdavis.edu

Subject: Youth Commission

Dear Carol,

I am writing this letter to inform you that I will no longer be able to participate in the Youth
Commission. I have over committed myself. My classes are more demanding and time
consuming than I anticipated. Thank you for this opportunity and good luck to you and the
Commission.

More photos; more messages; more whatever — Get MORE with Windows Live™ Hotmail®. NOW with 5GB
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September 9, 2007

Dear Carol and El Dorado County Youth Commission Officers,

It is my misfortune that I must tell you [ am resigning my post as a Safe Place
Committee chairperson. | had a wonderful time at the retreat and made many new friends
there but I also realized how overwhelming I found my current position to be. Being a
freshman in a new school along with the youth commission gave me the frightful thought
that [ might have too tight of a schedule to be able to complete my school work and youth
commission work to the top of my ability.

I am aware of the privilege [ have to be on the 2007 El Dorado County Youth
Commission and I also am grateful to everyone for the wonderful opportunity. I plan to
try and get back on the El Dorado County Youth Commission in the future because of the
excellent impression | was given at the retreat. I also would be more than happy to help
the commission if needed. | hope you have a wonderful year and thank you so much for
the short, but delightful experience.

Sincerely,

Julian Rambob





